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	Welcome and Introductions
CC welcomed the members to the meeting.
Minutes of the Previous Meeting
Extended OOH Access Pilot
DT asked CC if we have used the system yet.  CC replied yes we have but for only about 8 patients.  We don’t seem to have to use it too much as we run a triage system every day which our patients seem to be happy with.  DT replied that this scheme will be funded for next year.

CC went on to explain that in 2017 there will be a new GP contract put in place where GP surgeries will have to give a service for 7 days a week.  CC asked the PPG members for their feedback.  MR, MT, DT, HL and JC all thought that a Saturday morning would be very beneficial to our patients  PPG members spoke about Sundays and did mention that we do have back on this day by 111 and A&E.  CC asked the members what did they think about local surgeries rotating the Saturdays and should we be open for appointments or just triage.  Yes they thought that this could work and them as patients thought it was a good idea, however consent would have to be given to the surgeries to access their notes.
MR and DT mentioned nurse appointments and said that it is difficult to get a nurse appointment sometimes.  CC replied that we have had some staff issues recently and also with wound care it can fluctuate up and down.  However there is talk about a wound clinic opening in the area.  This would mean that if our nurses feel that after 2 weeks of treatment at the surgery with no improvement they can send them to this clinic who will treat the patient appropriately and if they feel they need to be referred for further care the clinic will also refer the patient.
Patient Feedback
CC said to the PPG members that we had done quite well.  Although we do still seem to fail with the doctors consultations.  There seems to be a problem when explaining the patient’s problems in full and not always explaining the results very clearly to them.  CC asked the PPG members as patients have they had any experiences in this.  A couple of the members said that they did sometimes feel a little rushed and not always happy with the explanation.
However, they did appreciate that doctors only have ten minutes to explain everything and this is not always possible.  ie the doctors could be running late.  On some positive notes JC mentioned that it would be nice sometimes if a doctor’s surgery is running late to just acknowledge this and say ‘sorry for keeping you waiting’.  CC wondered if we could get the TV working again in reception and maybe this sort of thing could be added to the screen so that patients know if a surgery is running late.  PPG members thought that this would be good.
HL also mentioned that when handing out questionnaire’s maybe it would be nice if we supplied pens with the DeMontfort Medical Centre on it which included the contact number of the surgery and the website.  CC though yes we should be looking at things a little more like a business and maybe we should look in to this next time.
New ANP
CC informed the PPG members that the surgery will be employing a new ANP.  Her name is Viona and will hopefully starting the first week in May.  This will mean that we will have both ANP’s in on a Monday and also 2 other days in the week which are still to be discussed with the ANP’s.  PPG members thought that this was marvellous and it will give a good service.

Car Park Barrier
CC explained to the PPG members that we have had to have a barrier fitted due to a few problems with people camping in their cars and drug using going on in the car park at the back of the surgery.  PPG members were not aware of this but totally agreed that the right decision had been made to put a barrier up.

Patient Participation in both GMS and local GP contracts

DT explained that there are 2 groups of patient participation.  One of which is within the GP surgery these are obviously who we call PPG members and they are expected to get involved in the surgery ie Friends and Family, Questionnaires’ maybe get involved with the Plans for the extension of the surgery.    DT said that soon Patient Participation’s will be a requirement of all surgeries and if they do not run one it could mean a fine.
Building Extension
CC informed the PPG members that the surgery has put in for the extension again and hopefully this time it will be approved.  There have been some extra cases to put forward to them regarding the extension

a)  We are accommodating trainee Students both doctors and nurses.

b)  More houses are being built in the area.

c)  We would also like to register for a registrar
And there are a few more reasons as well as those mentioned above.
DAA – (Dementia Action Allowance)
DT had a meeting around 50 people from the different councils regarding the needs for better facility and treatment for people with dementia.  DT informed the PPG that Evesham has been chosen to be the first Dementia area.  This means that it needs to have dementia friendly signs etc.

DT mentioned that he has done these checks in other places before so CC took the opportunity to ask DT if he could do an audit for us on the surgery.  DT agreed to do this for us.

Other Business
As we had been discussing getting the PPG members more involved in the surgery.  CC asked MT if he would come in to the surgery on the 10th March which is a shut down training afternoon for the staff at the surgery to take photographs of the staff.

Fire Assessment
DT mentioned whilst we were in the conference room about fire escapes.  CC said that we have been assessed and we are due another one on Monday 22nd February.  DT thought that we should have a rope ladder.  CC will discuss with Fire Assessors regarding the rope ladder.

PPG Meetings
PPG members and CC agreed that the meetings should be every other month on a Wednesday afternoon.

The dates are as follows:

13th April 2016
15th June 2016

17th August 2016

12th October 2016

14th December 2016

	


